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U. S. Nt';. lear Regulatory Commission Cn !.'

Washington, DC 20555
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Dear Sir:

Subj ec t : 10CFR21 Report of a Potential Defect Related to Carolina
Power and Light Company - Brunswick Station - Units 1 and 2

With reference to our letter of August 17, 1982 on the above subject
10CFR21,a detailed status of correctivo action taken will be forwarded to you

by October 20, 1982.

Very truly yours,

G. E. Sarsten
Vice President - Power

copy: Regional Director
USNRC - Region 1

/ Regional Director
USNRC - Region 2
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